
 
VALLEY STREAM SCHOOL DISTRICT 24 

75 Horton Avenue, Valley Stream, New York   11581-1499 
(516) 434-2825• FAX: (516) 256-0163 

 
                                                                   Dr. Don Sturz                                    

                                                   Superintendent of Schools    
 

March 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Given the announcement of a two week closure of all schools by County Executive 
Curran, we want to inform you that we are launching our distance learning plan on 
Wednesday, March 18, for online lessons that can be accessed on the homepage of 
the district website on ClassLink.com.  These lessons/activities will be communicated 
through your classroom teacher, as they have been previously during the year. 
Please continue to contact your teacher through your usual form of communication.  
 
You will need your child’s Google username and password in order to assist them. 
Please follow the following steps: 

1. Sign into the District website/ Homepage  
2. Click on Class Link.com on Home page  ( Also located in Quick Links at the 

bottom of the Homepage) 
3. Sign in with your child’s District Google username and password 
4. When your child is signed into ClassLink.com they will have access to the 

assignments they will receive from their teacher and be able to access the 
correct program app or link they will need to do the assignment. 

** If you do not use your child’s Google username and password then you will not be 
able to access ClassLink.com. Should you have any issues, please contact your 
child’s teacher. 
 
We want to ensure you that we will be monitoring this process through our teachers 
and technology team. We will provide support and guidance if it is needed. If you 
have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your building principal: 
 
Brooklyn Avenue School, Dr. Scott Comis, scomis@vs24.org 
Robert W. Carbonaro School: Mr. Rosario Iacono, riacono@vs24.org 
William L. Buck School: Mrs. Susan Leggett, sleggett@vs24.org 
District Technology: Mr. Mark Onorato, monorato@vs24.org 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Don Sturz 
Superintendent of Schools 
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